November 2015

Jeanne Jugan Residence 2100 South Western Ave. San Pedro, CA 90732 310-548-0625

Dear Friends,

Today we report to you on our 14th *Circle of Friends* annual appeal. Through the generosity of many, \$128,758 was contributed toward the necessary maintenance projects. **Thank you** for helping fund these much needed projects such as fixing the plumbing leaks and major water valves.

We are proud to announce that we have started the installation of the Fire Alarm/Nurse Call System project. This project should be completed by late 2016; which will allow us to start on the replacement of the pipes in the residents building.

We invite you to participate with us in this year's appeal to bring a **burst of energy and brightness** to the home by renovating the resident's rooms. There has been no renovation to the rooms in the last 12 years. Most rooms have "turned over" several times. It is time for new paint, vertical blinds as well as addressing any needed lighting and electrical issues.

Through a fourth vow of Hospitality, each Little Sister consecrates her life exclusively to the service of the elderly poor. As Board Members, we witness how the Sisters welcome the elderly into their home and form one family with them. They serve the elderly day and night with one goal – **to make them happy**.

Please join us **with a donation** to aid the Little Sister with this important project that will bring so much happiness to the Residents for many years to come.

With gratitude,

George Leal, Chairman	Jack Girardi	Regina Leimbach	Ken Olsen
Marty Burke	Joe Hagan	Larry McNeil	Kathleen Regan
Mary Centofante	Bitsy Hotaling	Tom Neary	Dan Slater
Libby Cigliano	Ed Illig	Josephine Nizetich	Mike Trapani
Tom Connaghan	Carole La Caze	Ted Norman	John Watkins